
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council Meeting of 6 April 2006 

10. HUNTSBURY AVENUE WALKWAY – TREE REMOVAL REQUEST 
 
 The approval of the Board was sought for the removal of four wattle trees located adjacent to the 

entrance of Huntsbury Walkway off Centaurus Road, and the replacement of the trees with appropriate 
planting. 

 
 The Board resolved to approve the removal of four wattle trees located adjacent to the entrance of 

Huntsbury Walkway off Centaurus Road and the replacement of the trees with appropriate planting in 
consultation with the resident of No. 120 Centaurus Road. 

 
 




